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Date:10/07/2020 

 
To/ The Electoral Committee for MENA region  

Habitat International Coalition Board  
 
 

Subject: Acceptance Letter for our Organisation Representative 

 

Warm regards  

Its our pleasure to thank you and appreciate your efforts to conduct the election process, for the 
representitve of MENA region at HIC Board, and we would like to confirm our support to the candidate 
Ms. Taghreed Khalf Abd el-razek. Ms. Taghreed has a long experience for more than 35 years with the 
governmental bodies, Civil Society, and the international organisation as liaison member for the Basel 
Convention on the Control of Transboundary Movements of Hazardous Wastes and Their Disposal. 
 
We are confident that she will do her all best to serve the HIC objectives in MENA region.  
 
We wish all the best for the all candidates. 
 
Please find in the attached a brief about the activities of the association with profile about our 
candidate.  


